
QUESTION NO 32 By Councillor Nicolson for answer 
by the Chair of the Edinburgh 
Integration Joint Board at a meeting 
of the Council on 30 June 2022 

Question (1) The Care homes at Ferrylee, Fords Road, Clovenstone and

The Jewel remain open and still admitting additional

residents as they can meet their needs. The current

arrangements follow decisions in the last Council term.

However, the consultation process on the future of these

homes are still ongoing whilst new residents remain

uncertain about their longer term future.  What assurances

can the Convener give on the future of these homes for the

residents and their families?

Answer (1) 

Question (2) What meeting has the Convenor had with Unions and other

stakeholders on the future of these homes to ensure the

EIJB takes the best decision for residents?

Answer (2) 

Question (3) Can the Convenor outline when a decision will be reached

on the future of these homes and provide a final timeline?

Answer (3)


